
From: Elie Kassab

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: comments

Date: Tuesday, June 24, 2008 3:57:50 PM

Attachments:

God Help Us should we have an earthquake with the present bridge in place. Not 
only do we need to replace it soon, we also need
To connect to a 6 billion dollar world class light rail system for the future generations.
 
Elie G. Kassab 
President / CEO 
Prestige Development 
Office:   360.993.0010 
Cell:       503.781.1699 
ekassab@prestigedev.com 
http://www.prestigedev.com 
________________________________________________________________
This communication may contain privileged and/or confidential information. It is intended solely for the use of 
the addressee.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from disclosing, copying, 
distributing or using any of this information.  If you received this communication in error, please contact the 
sender immediately and destroy the material in its entirety, whether electronic or hard copy.
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